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(Neb.)-Nebraska Website Helps Explain Affordable Care Act

By: Roxie Graham-Marski Posted at: 09/11/2013 09:43 AM
     LINCOLN, Neb. (ASSOCIATED PRESS) - A new University of Nebraska-Lincoln
Extension website is aimed at helping business owners understand the Affordable Care
Act and its impact on their enterprises.
 
     The website address is http://eship.unl.edu/healthcare.
 

     UNL Extension educator Carroll Welte says the website includes timely information for people who are self-
employed or who employ a small or large number of people. She says that under the Affordable Care Act,
agricultural businesses are no different from other business types. And Welte says farmers and ranchers need to
know the rules, especially if they have several employees.
 
     The website has articles, videos and other news and blog feeds.
 
     For questions or additional information from the UNL Extension Affordable Care Act team, email
ACAbizNE@unl.edu.
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